
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 4, 2013 
 

Item 33, Report No. 23, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 4, 2013. 
 
 
 
33 DEPUTATION – MR. JOHN HAZLEWOOD 
 WITH RESPECT TO FAIR HOSPITAL PARKING CHARGES 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the deputation of Mr. John Hazlewood, Fair Hospital Parking Charges, and 

Communication C1, be received; and 
 
2) That the following be approved: 

1. That the City of Vaughan requests that the Province of Ontario review the issue of 
parking charges at Ontario Hospitals; and 

 
2. That copies of this motion be sent to the Premier of Ontario, the Minister of Health 

and Long Term Care, and the local M.P.P.’s. 
 
 


